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NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC COMMENT HEARING 
 

 
To provide an opportunity for customers to comment on Idaho Power Company’s Second 
Amended Integrated Resource Plan for 2019, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon will hold 
a public comment hearing, as follows:   
 
 EVENT:    Web-Based (via Zoom)  
 
 DATE:   Tuesday, March 2, 2021  
 
 TIME:  1:30 p.m. PST 
 
In order to participate, please click on the link below or copy and paste into browser:   
 

https://opuc-state-or-
us.zoom.us/j/82285411011?pwd=UnpWR
VNFSktIaDB3WFdBRWY3aXhSZz09  

 
   Call-in Option:  

    Dial-in: 971-247-1195 
Meeting ID: 822 8541 1011 
Passcode: 2944827350 

Interested persons not able to participate in the Public Comment Hearing listed above may 
submit comments, via mail to the Commission at Attn.: LC 74, Administrative Hearings 
Division, Public Utility Commission of Oregon, PO Box 1088, Salem, OR 97308-1088; via e-
mail to puc.publiccomments@state.or.us; or by telephone to Consumer Services Division at 503-
378-6600 or 1-800-522-2404. 
 
Dated this 4th day of February, 2021, at Salem, Oregon. 
 

Megan W. Decker 
_____________________ 

Chair 

Letha Tawney 
______________________ 

Commissioner 

Mark R. Thompson 
______________________ 

Commissioner 
 
 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 
PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 
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